
ID Cards 

Retired faculty and staff may receive a new Millersville University ID Card upon retirement in 

good standing from the University. It is important to obtain this new ID card with the status of 

"Retiree" posted on the card so you can continue to participate in the many University events and 

receive University privileges.  

If you have not received one,  

1. Visit Human Resources located on the 1st floor of the Dilworth Building to receive a 

voucher for a new ID card 

2. Take the voucher to the ID and Mail Services Office located on the 1st floor, Boyer 

Building, and your new ID card with your name, retirement status, photo, and ID number 

will be processed. 

 


